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Register to receive the SEN bulletin

If you would like to receive the SEN bulletin from Autumn 2022 please register using the form below.

If you have previously registered we ask that you register again to confirm you still wish to receive the SEN bulletin

This information will be used to distribute the SEN bulletin using MS Outlook during the 2022-23 academic year.

Contact:

e Madhu Bhachu, Inclusion: BhachuM@ealing.gov.uk020 8825 5958

Was this page useful?
. Yes

e Neutral

* No
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